
St Paul with St  Luke  C of E Primary School  
 School website: www.spsl.towerhamlets.sch.uk 
 Email: admin@spsl.towerhamlets.sch.uk 
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F r i d a y  1 7 t h  M a r c h  2 0 1 7  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

The children look fantastic today in their national costumes or just dressed in non uniform clothes. The cultural afternoon is a  
favourite in our SPSL calendar so I hope lots of parents come to enjoy it and take part this afternoon. I hope parents are dressing 
up too. 
 

I am pleased that children have tried hard to do their best in the spring term tests and assessments this week. The results from 
these help us to know how well your child is doing and what they need help with to make even better progress next term.  
 

There was excitement at lunchtime today when we discovered that the frogs in the pond had grown enormously since last year 
and have laid lots of eggs!  
 

Best wishes, 
Nicola Horton 

THIS WEEK ’ S RESULTS:   

Class Attendance  
Number 

of Lates 
 

Lining up 

Awards 

Nursery 87.0% 4   

Reception 96.8% 1   

Year 1 98.2% 3  3 

Year 2 100% 2  2 

Year 3 95.4% 6  2 

Year 4 99.7% 3  2 

Year 5 96.6% 3  4 

Year 6 96.3% 3  0 

Overall  96.2% 25  
Well-done 

Year 5! 

Keep it up. 

Love God,  love  yourself ,  love  one another  

Nursery Mahdi Ahmed 
For creating beautiful drawings using all 

the colours of the rainbow.  

Reception Faaiz Zaman 
For being a super reader and reading 

fluently in phonics.  

Year 1 Isra Islam 
For being a true life long learner. Always 
interested in the world around her,  

asking great questions.  

Year 2 Hamza Ahmed 
I am so impressed with his attitude to 
learning. Trying his absolute hardest to 

do the best he can in everything.  

Year 3 Salman Islam 
Working really hard on working out 
fraction problem using all his          

mathematical skills.  

Year 4 
Muhammed Ziyad 

Ali  

Constantly focused and on task in 
Maths. For also supporting a classroom 

environment.   

Year 5 Mahirul Islam 
Really spiritual and reflective, he has 

improved the content and quality of his 

homework and shows great pride in it.  

Year 6 Imany Ahmed 
For improving the quality of his      

homework. 

HOUSE  TEAM POINTS   
 

329 Blyton House 385 Dahl House  
 

  

617 Donaldson House 514 Rosen House  

@stpaulst luke  



Diary Dates: 
Tuesday 21st March - MEND - Parent/Carer Course - 

9am—10:30am - Father Duncan Ross Room 

Thursday 23rd March - Fitness Challenge (Led by Year 6)—

Parents/Carers welcome — SPSL Hall — 9am 

Friday 24th March - Parent Coffee Morning - 9am - Father 

Duncan Ross Room - All parents/carers welcome 

Friday 24th March - Nursery Class Assembly 

Friday 24th March - Red Nose Day - Non-uniform Day and 
donate £1 

Wednesday 29th March - Easter Service in school hall not 

in the church this year.  

Thursday 30th March - Open Day - All parents/carers are 

invited to SPSL - (a set time in the morning)  

Monday 3rd April - Monday 17th April - (Easter Holidays) - 
School is Closed 

Tuesday 18th April - All pupils are back in school 

Monday 1st May - Bank Holiday - School is Closed 

Tuesday 2nd May - All pupils are back in school 

Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June - Half Term Holidays  - 
(school is closed) 

Monday 5th June - All pupils are back in school 

Friday 21st July - School finishes at 1:30pm  

Please remember t o check the d iary dates week ly.  
( Changes might  apply) .   

Thursday 30th March 

We are looking forward to welcoming 
you to our first Open Morning! 

Please complete the slip and return 
to the school office by Monday 27th March. The   

timetable is attached to the letter sent home and is 
displayed in the school  office. We do hope you will 

be able to attend.  

Cineworld Cinemas - West India 

Quay, Buy tickets in store or 

online (70p charge) Cineworld.com 
 

£2 tickets to see Trolls at 10:40am or Swallows &      

Amazons at 10:50am or Moana at 11:00am on Saturday 

18th March & Sunday 19th March.   

Movies for Juniors at a Discount 

Friday 24th March 

Non-uniform Day 

Wear something red and donate £1 

Money raised from selling the red noses 
will be donated to Comic Relief. 

Non-uniform Donations will be 
used towards purchasing a Mollii 

Suit for Lily Barker in Year 1.  

NURSERY MUDCHUTE FARM VISIT 

Old MacDonald had a farm ee-i-ee-i-o! Nursery could not stop 

singing all about our fantastic trip to Mudchute Farm       

yesterday! We learned so much about all the animals on the 

farm and how they are taken care of! They had hens, sheep, 

goats, pigs and even cows! Did you know that we even got to 

feed the animals! We learned so many interesting facts about 

animals too! We all highly recommend a visit to Mudchute 

Farm! Thank you to all our parent volunteers! 

Fitness Challenge - Thursday 23rd March 

9:30am – 10:15am  

All pupils need to wear their PE kit (in house team colour) 
for basketball activities to earn points for their house 

teams and have fun  playing sport.  

Year 6 will be leading the fitness challenge.  

All parents/carers are welcome to come in the school hall 
to watch and support. There will be healthy refreshments 

available.  

Written by Taylor  

Year 5 

https://www.cineworld.co.uk/movies-for-juniors

